
PRINCIPAL'S REPORT 
M r s  E r i n  P i k e  

Students and staff at TPS have settled well into the routines

and expectations of their classes. We are excited to welcome

new staff members to Temora Public who will make fantastic

contributions to our team. You will be able to meet your new

classroom teacher at their parent information sessions which

will be held for students in years 1-6 in the following weeks.

They will also be discussing our new behaviour management

system with you, outlining expected behaviours and levels.

This will ensure consistency in terms of behaviour monitoring

and reporting.

On Monday we held our Semester 1 induction for the Student

Representative Council. Our students will play an integral part

of the redesigning of both the positive behaviour system and

the school playground upgrade. Thank you to Councillor

Belinda Bushell who represented Temora Shire Council and

presented student badges.  

Our P&C Annual General Meeting will be held on Wednesday

1st March - we would love to see more members. It is a great

place to contribute to your children's education and life at

school. We have a fantastic group who have shared many ideas

which have led to whole school improvement. All positions will

be available!
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February Newsletter 

Week 4: 13th - 17th Feb 

Week 5: 20th - 24th Feb

Week 6: 27th Feb - 
3rd March

Friday 17th Feb: Yoga in the

park - lunch time with Mrs Bec


Wilesmith.

Tuesday 14th Feb - Afternoon

wellbeing session with Mrs


Anne Macauley.

Thursday 23rd Feb: PSSA

Swimming Carnival at Temora.

Friday 24th Feb: PSSA

Basketball trials in


Cootamundra.

Thursday 2nd Feb: PSSA

Touch Football trials in


Temora.







What's happening at TPS...

Year 6 Shirts

Year 6 seating area

Being a leader of the school means extra responsibilities. With
that, also comes privileges. They Year 6 shirts have arrived and
they look fantastic! They are able to wear them Monday and
Friday. In Term 4, they can wear them on Wednesday for THS
Orientation. Our Year 6 students now have their own eating
area at recess and lunch, and they love it!



Temora Public P and C



Temora Basketball Association would like to advise that registrations are now open for the
scheduled Beginners and Intermediate competitions for Term 1 2023.

Intermediate sessions will commence Tuesday 14 February until Tuesday 4 April from 4:30pm to
6:30pm.

Beginner sessions will commence Saturday 18 February until Saturday 1 April from 9:00am to
10:30am.

Registration links below -

Intermediate
https://membership.mygameday.app/regoform.cgi?formID=108810

Beginner
https://membership.mygameday.app/regoform.cgi?formID=108811

Registrations close Saturday 18 February at 7:00pm.

Community Announcements






